Dear 
On behalf of everyone on our board of directors, I want to thank you for being a ________________ Chapter member.
Your membership expires in ___ and we don’t want to lose you!  Please take a moment to renew your membership here: https://www.agohq.org/oncard-login/.
We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming programs.  If you have any questions about the value AGO membership provides, please contact us. 
Thank you for your continued support.
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